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Congratulations Grade Prep: Our 2021 Grade Prep students have celebrated 100 days of 

school! They reached this milestone yesterday and their learning days have included both on-site 
and remote learning. The 
Preps had a great day of 
celebration undertaking 
activities all focused on the 
number 100.  
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Thank you: To all families and staff for your efforts to support students during the most recent 

period of remote learning. Whilst moving between on-site and remote learning provides challenges, 
we are thankful to work within a very supportive and understanding community that unites to meet 
the needs of students during challenging times.  Students recommenced on-site learning yesterday 
and there were many catch up conversations heard in classrooms and across the playground.  

Stay warm, happy and healthy,                
Shelby Papadopoulos ς Principal 

 

Junior School Council 
These fabulous Teddy Bears have been knitted by Janita Milliken who is the Auntie of Nate, Jess, 
Abbey, Angus and Natalia. They all represent a theme including Ballerina Teddy, Basketball Teddy, 
Princess Teddy, Fishing Teddy and Pet Lover Teddy. The students have kindly donated the bears for a 
raffle with proceeds going to Junior School Council. Raffle tickets will be sold in each classroom for 
50c each. Teddies are on display in the school office. Good luck! 

 
Swimming 
Swimming commences next Wednesday 4th August for Preps/2Ωs so check the swimming calendar for 
WednesdayΩs dates. Please ensure everything is labelled including bathers, towel, goggles and ALL 
clothing and underwear. This will avoid lost property every week that is never claimed. 
Swimming bags are available at the office for $6.50. They are bottle green, waterproof, have a 
drawstring and a clear label to write your childΩs name. 

 
Canteen 
Canteen resumes tomorrow. Quickcliq orders cut off at 10pm Thursday nights. 

 
Spare Clothing 
Our second hand clothing shelves for sizes 12-14-16 are bare. If you have good quality spare clothing 
including polos, rugbys, trackpants, dresses and shorts in these sizes please donate to the office. We 
have plenty of clothing in sizes 4-6-8-10 thank you. 

 
 
 



  

 

hǳǊ ǾŀƭǳŜ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ŦƻǊǘƴƛƎƘǘ ƛǎ ¢h[9w!b/9 
 

Tolerance ƛǎ ŀŎŎŜǇǘƛƴƎ ǘƘƛƴƎǎ ȅƻǳ ŎŀƴΩǘ ŎƘŀƴƎŜ ƻǊ ǘƘƛƴƎǎ ǘƘat you wish were 

different.  
 

 
 
 
 

 School Calendar  
Aug 30th   Canteen resumes 

Aug 30th Last day for bread bags 

Aug 2nd 2022 Prep Enrolments due 

Aug 23-27th Book Week- TƘŜƳŜ ƛǎ ΨhƭŘ ²ƻǊlds, New Worlds & 
hǘƘŜǊ ²ƻǊƭŘǎΩ 

Sep 16-17th Year 3/4 Anglesea Camp 

 
 

 Term 3 Swimming Dates  
Aug 4-Sep 15th   tǊŜǇκнΩǎ-Wednesdays at Heathers Swim school 

Aug 16-18th ¸ŜŀǊ рκсΩǎ commence at Bluewater Fitness Centre    

Aug 19th No Swimming on this day 

Aug 20th ¸ŜŀǊ рκсΩǎ 

Aug 23-25th ¸ŜŀǊ рκсΩǎ 

Aug 26th No Swimming on this day 

Aug 27th ¸ŜŀǊ оκпΩǎ ŎƻƳƳŜƴŎŜ at Bluewater Fitness Centre 

Aug 30-Sep 3rd ¸ŜŀǊ оκпΩǎ 

Sep 6th ¸ŜŀǊ оκпΩǎ 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



  

 
 
¢Ƙƛǎ ǿŜŜƪ Ƴŀȅ ƴƻǘ ƘŀǾŜ ōŜƎǳƴ ŀǎ ǿŜ ǿŀƴǘŜŘ ƛǘ ǘƻΣ ōǳǘ ǿŜΩǊŜ ŀƭƭ ōŀŎƪ ŀǘ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ŀƴŘ ƪŜŜƴ ǘƻ ƎŜǘ 

serious about our learning!  

 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
Milly from Room 4 with her  
Olympic medals 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

Logan from Room 1 shows his inferring skills. 

Wynter from Room 1 created a very 
creative acrostic poem. 

Harper from Room 3 made the Olympic rings 
using things from home. 

Mercedes from Room 2 showed her 
sharing skills with her toy Bluey 

Brooke 
from 

Room 2 
drew a 

picture of 
how she 
shared 

her fruit 
with her 

toys. 



  
 

DǊŀŘŜ оκп bŜǿǎ 
 
 

The 3/4  students have been busy learning at home and in the classroom. 

Welcome back to all our wonderful Grade 3/4 learners. A very big thank you to all the students and 
their families for their hard work, enthusiasm and positivity during the recent Remote and Flexible 
Learning experience.  
 
The students have continued working on their Location and Transformation Unit of work and have 
been busy working on mapping coordinates. 
 
During Literacy the students have been busy writing Limericks, Cinquains and Haikus. What fabulous 
authors we have in the 3/4 sub school. 
 
In our Chinese classes, students have been learning how to use pronouns when conversing. 
 

3/4 Haikus  
(Traditional Japanese Poems). 
Rules: 17 syllable, non-rhyming poem that helps the reader visualise the changing of seasons.  
1st line: 5 syllable, 2nd Line: 7 syllables, 3rd Line: 5 syllables. 
 
Summer  
Hot, Seating, Drinking 
Barbeque in the backyard 
Go to the beach now 
By Sid  
 
Spring 
Baby cows growing now 
I love kicking the footy 
Flying through the air 
By Sam 
 
Winter 
My hands are freezing 
I like to wear my warm gloves 
Lƴ ǿƛƴǘŜǊ ƛǘΩǎ ŎƻƭŘΦ 
By Tyler and Braidey 
 
Autumn 
Red yellow orange 
Small white clouds in the blue sky 
No leaves on the trees 
By Carter 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 


